Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, March 1, 2018

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"Knowledge will bring you the opportunity to make a difference." - Claire Fagin

LEARNING ENRICHMENT TOMORROW

LE stands for Learning Enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays from 8:55pm-9:45pm - ENJOY!!

LE Option 1: PM Student Clubs - "Learn Something New; Meet Someone New!" See locations below:

- Typing Club Rm. 300 (Computer Lab)
- Funny Mathematics Club Rm. 401
- Financial Literacy Club Rm. 502
- Chess Club Cafeteria (back)
- Guitar Club Cafeteria (front)
- Karaoke Club Rm. 207

- Zumba Club Youth Center Dance Room
- Volleyball Club Youth Center Gym
- Health Club Library
- English Conversation Club Rm. 209 with Maestro Roger
- Beauty Salon Club

LE Option 2: Meet with Your Teacher(s) – "Get Academic Support!"

IF you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write your name on your teacher's sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. Teachers are inviting and encouraging students to sign up.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Meet Our Career Day Guests, Friday, March 2nd, 2018

EP's annual Career Day is tomorrow. We will have Career Day Guests in the core classes periods 4 and 5. ALL students can meet our career guests in the library during the dinner break. Come ask them about their careers!

Bridge to Justice Legal Clinic on Saturday, March 3rd, 2018

La Raza Law Student Association, The Filipino American Law Society and Katharine and George Alexander Community Law Center at Santa Clara University are holding their semi-annual Bridge to Justice Legal Clinic this Saturday. They will be providing free legal information by appointment at the Foundation for Hispanic Education in East San Jose. Please help spread the word to families who can benefit from these services. Flyers have been posted around campus. If you have any questions please contact scu.la.raza@gmail.com or call 408-288-7030 to make an appointment.

San Jose City College Cosmetology Department Open House - 6-8pm, Friday, March 9th, 2018

Please see counselors Jessica or Carlos to register.

PI Day is Coming- Wednesday, March 14th

Escuela Popular will have our annual Pi Day Celebration on 3/14. There will be many fun math learning activities and games with a special bell schedule. A special student Pi Day bulletin will be shared next week.

Escuela Popular IS a Sanctuary School

Escuela Popular is committed to providing a safe space for our families and as such have adopted a Sanctuary School Policy (http://www.escuelapopular.org/sanctuary-school-resolution). Please remember that schools are one of the safest places you can be, and as a Sanctuary County, City and School, we have organized ourselves to be fully prepared and informed. Please use the Rapid Response Hotline to verify sightings and rumors of ICE activity. By calling 408-290-1144, you will be able to talk to a person who can verify any reports, send teams out to investigate and give you the latest information. Anyone can call at any time. They are fully bilingual in Spanish, English and Vietnamese.

PROTEGE NUESTRA COMUNIDAD

RED DE RESPUESTA RÁPIDA EN EL CONDADO DE SANTA CLARA



SI VES A LA MIGRA, ¡REPORTALA! LLAMA AL (408) 290-1144



SI VES A ICE EN SI ICE TOCA SI ICE DETIENE A TU VECINDARIO TU PUERTA TU SER QUERIDO

* ESTA NO ES UNA LINEA DE INFORMACIÓN GENERAL

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS

PARKING LOT SPEED LIMIT

Escuela Popular Students Drive and Park Safely

Please drive carefully when entering and exiting EPHS parking lots -- speed limit is 5 mph. Keep in mind that there are children as well as adults on our school campus, and we want to keep everyone safe. Also, keep your radio at an low volume as a courtesy to our neighbors. Lastly, please do not keep valuables visible in your car and do use our school parking lots when spaces are available.

